
                 

 

 

 

SUMMER TERM – Week 7 (w/c 8th June, 2020) 

Years 5 & 6 

Dear Parents & Children, 

It was lovely to welcome back many year 6 children last week.  The children in school, whether year 6 or 

key worker children, will be covering similar learning as is being set at home and, as much as possible, we 

are outside and having fun! 

We will continue to set home learning as before with weekly blogs for English, maths and for each year 

group. We are delighted with the commitment and the quality of work that we are receiving.  We have 

printed off some of your fantastic Lockdown poems and hope to display them. 

It is, of course, fine to work off-line and, if possible, then let us know how you got on, or upload a picture. 

Do remember, it is really important to take regular breaks when working on the computer.   

As the majority of staff have returned to school to teach the ‘bubbles’, it may take a little longer for your 

work to be commented upon, but do keep an eye on your alerts and rewards. We ask for your patience and 

understanding on this matter.    

English:  Access via the blog.  There are 5 video lessons, this week covering: 

 Session 1 – Recall newspaper features and planning a report. 

 Session 2 – Writing a newspaper article 

 Session 3 & 4 – Letter writing 

 Session 5 – (Final session will be a stand-alone task)  This week: reading comprehension 

Maths:  Access to videos and worksheets through the Maths blog:  

 Year 5 - decimals 

 Year 6 – algebra 

History:  This week’s blog is also on the Shared Blogs – Following the History of Medicine through the      

ages. 

2Dos:  2Dos are set for spelling and times tables. 

Spelling: Yr 6 spellings this week: words ending in –ant: observant, expectant, hesitant, tolerant, 
triumphant, dominant, contestant, defiant, decongestant, relevant 
     Yr 5 spellings this week: words with silent letters: tomb, numb, subtle, doubt, thumb, crumb, limb, 
climb, plumber, debt 
 
French: Follow the link to Language Angels – you can choose which area to practise. 

We love hearing what you have been doing, your wildlife experiences and what you have been reading.  

Keep sharing!  We miss you very much. 

 

With very best wishes, 

Mrs Kong & the Phase 5/6 team 

P.S. Parents - don’t forget to follow Surrey Hills All Saints on Facebook and Twitter.   


